Tenino Youth Soccer Club

February 2, 2023 @ Los Compadres Tenino, WA

Meeting was called to order at 1900 hrs.

All the replacement equipment has been ordered and will be all her by February 6, 2023. (According to tracking information)

There have been discussions about the teams so Jennifer can work on Sponsorships. Already this spring season there is six companies that are willing to sponsor a team. Jennifer started to write down business in town to seek a sponsorship from them.

We are still waiting on field painting with the first game on March 18, 2023.

The board proceeded to talk about teams and the players.

Park wants us back, which club will stay at the school.

Motioned made by Bobbie Bates to keep all jersery red to reperesent Tenino colors. All was in favor. Expect for Riley York which wanted Blue. '

Equipment: Jen/Steve/Paul/Ashlinn are working on getting the word out about the used cleats and skin guards that any player that does not have the equipment to play.

It has been confirmed that the referee cost have gone up.

Starting next month meeting will be held at the District office, every other month, for anyone that wants to get involved and volunteer within the club. These will be held on the 3<sup>rd</sup> Thursday each month.

Bobbie will attend the next league meeting on March 1st, 2023.

Meeting was adjourned at 2015PM